
A Walk in Penn’s Woods is a statewide coordinated event by 
the Pennsylvania Forestry Association. It encourages people 
across Pennsylvania to visit and learn about the forests that 

enhance our well-being. Forests are always working for us, 
providing recreation, wildlife habitat, beauty, improved water 
quality, clean air, wood products, carbon storage, and more.

Join Rider Park Manager, Sara Street, on a hike of a portion of 
Cheryl’s Trail and the new Green Trail while learning about how 

the forests enhance our well-being. We will visit a new vista 
overlooking Loyalsock Creek and Doe Pen Vista.

www.riderpark.org

Please call 570-321-1500 or email AmyP@fcfpartnership.org to register.
The event will be hosted rain or shine. Check @FCFPGives on Facebook for event updates. 

An email will be sent prior to the event to registered hikers.

Directions to the Park can be downloaded from our website.

A Walk in 
Penn's Woods
Sunday, October 1st
2 p.m. – 4 p.m.
CHERYL’S TRAIL and GREEN TRAIL HIKE
Meet in the main parking lot of Rider Park


